
 

 

Notice of Scheduled Vacancies 

The City of Newport Beach is currently accepting applications to fill nine scheduled 

vacancies on the Corona del Mar Business Improvement District (CdM BID) Board of 

Directors pursuant to California Streets and Highways Code Section 36530. 

Corona del Mar BID 

Advisory Board of Directors nine seats,  

nominated by the CdM BID Board and appointed by the City Council. 

Applicants must be a member of the CdM BID, or a members designated 

representative, and current with all BID assessments. An application can be obtained 

from the City Manager’s Office, 100 Civic Center Drive, Bay E, Newport Beach, CA, 

through the City’s website at newportbeachca.gov/vacancy or one can be mailed to you 

by calling 949-644-3005. 

The deadline for filing applications is 5 p.m. on Wednesday, May 16, 2018. 

Each spring, the Newport Beach City Council renews the CdM BID by reviewing its 

annual report, levying the member assessments for the new fiscal year (beginning July 

1) and appointing its board members. To learn more about the CdM BID, visit 

newportbeachca.gov/cdmbid. 

 

 

 


